Subject: A2 Comprehensive Land Use Plan

From: dino lewan

Sent: Wednesday, May 14, 2025 1:27 PM
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org>
Subject: A2 Comprehensive Land Use Plan

Hello,

As a current resident of Ann Arbor, | would like to simply show my support for the current Comprehensive
Land Use plan.

Ann Arbor housing costs have become quite unaffordable for many, and building more housing and
densifying the city overall would help solve this problem. Additionally, densifying the city would also help
improve walkability and encourage more people to use public transit. Ann Arbor is a great city, butit's
past time that more housing is built in order for it to continue to grow and to stop the spread of suburban
sprawl.

Please do not listen to the NIMBYs who are up in arms because they might have to live next to a *gasp*
apartment building. Those of us who rent would greatly appreciate more options in the city.

Thanks,
Dino Lewan



